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THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO ARE SERVING 

ON SUNDAY, JANUARY 28 

THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO ARE SERVING 

ON SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 4 
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Got Newsletter Articles? 
Please send them to Kathy Hansen 

Rubykat710@att.net 
Put “Newsletter” in the subject line.  

The deadline for each week is Tuesday evening. 
 

 
Shrove Tuesday Pancake Dinner: Tuesday, February 13   

5-7 p.m. in the Parish Hall! 
Feast on Pancakes, Sausage, Bacon! 

Buy decadent items at the Silent Auction! 
See the Burning of the Ashes at 6 p.m.! 

Friends and Family Welcome! 
Pop in and Out! 

 

http://www.stlukesatascadero.com/
mailto:Rubykat710@att.net
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mailto:castlewood16@gmail.com?subject=Gather%20Sevice%20Invitation&body=Please%20add%20me%20to%20the%20Invitation%20list%20for%20St.%20Luke%27s%20Gather%20Service%20on%20Sundays%20at%207%20pm.%0A%0AName%3A%0A%0AThank%20you

